i Meeting Minutes

ARDEN HILLS
GREENING Sunday, Jan. 29, 2025

Location: Dunn Brothers, Shu Shu’s Table

Attendance: Robert Tacke, Steve Erler , Kerri Seemann s
Tamara Nascene

The meeting started shortly after 1pm.

Robert and Steve both attended safety training through the St. Croix Valley chapter of
The Prairie Enthusiasts in River Falls, WI on Jan. 26th, titled Stay Safe in the Field:
Essential CPR & Stop-Bleed Training. They provided a description of the class and some
of the things they learned, such as the value of having gauze treated with coagulant
and the use of a tourniquet. We discussed the possibility of having a first aid kit for use
on brush cutting days.

We were joined by Tamara, a resident who is relatively new to Arden Hills. We discussed
her background and interests as well as that of AHG and the members present. Tamara
lives along the Elmer Anderson Trail and was curious if she could do any native
landscaping between her yard and the trail. Kerri offered to contact city staff to find
out. Tamara also offered to help with the weeding at Sampson Park and thinks she
knows of another resident in the neighborhood who might be willing to join her.

Discussing parks and park boundaries was a reminder that we should have printed
maps available during meetings that we can refer to.

The meeting wrapped up around 2:30pm.



